
daryl seitchik, Wilder, VT.
I am beyond excited to hear that the town is considering opening up 
pedestrian access across the Wilder dam from VT to NH.  I live in Wilder, 
less than a half mile from the dam.  Directly across the river is one of the 
greatest hiking and swimming spots in the region -- Boston Lot.  I always 
thought it was a shame we had to drive 15 minutes to get there when we could 
practically see it from our house.  Opening up pedestrian access to the dam 
would give residents of Wilder the huge gift of greater access to nature and 
recreation, without having to rely unnecessarily on cars, and by extension, 
fossil fuels.  I highly support this proposal, and would enthusiastically 
volunteer my time to help make it a reality!
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